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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 24
th

 February 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a brilliant start to the new half term with 4 new children joining us: Sky & McKenzie in Topaz Class, Leevi in Ruby 

Class and Tristan in Sapphire Class. Here are some more highlights. 

Football and Netball:  This week we played against Thornford Primary School at home. The football team secured success and 

won their match 4:2 with Bradley scoring a fabulous hat-trick!  The team’s coach Miss Scott said ‘This was a very well-played 

match with great communication, passing and moving! We are really starting to come together as a football team and everyone 

is taking on board things that we have been focusing on in training. We are just going to get better and better! Everyone 

deserves ‘Player of the Match’ well done.’ The netball team lost by just 1 goal. However, they played really well and a huge 

improvement was evident in their footwork and passing skills. The ‘Player of the Match’ was awarded to Anton Stevens, who 

was nominated by the other team. They said how amazing he was – Well done Anton. 

Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 27
th

 February 2017 

 Job Vacancy – Midday Supervisor 

 

A few more things…. 

Young Artist 2017: You are all cordially invited to attend an exciting exhibition at Sherborne Prep School of art produced by 

pupils from local schools. We have submitted artwork from every child. The opening is Friday 3
rd

 March at 5.30 – 6.30 with 

drinks and nibbles and Saturday 4
th

 and Sunday 5
th

 March from 10am – 12.30am. Please refer to the school website for me 

information. This should be a really super event. 

A plea! If there is anyone who could spare a little time in the mornings following ‘drop off’ to hear some readers for us in school, 

any days of the week, we would be so grateful. Please speak to any member of staff if you would be willing to volunteer even 

the shortest amount of time, thank you. 

Morning drop off: Sometimes the side gate is opened prior to the main children’s entrance at the front of the school. We 

therefore request that adults dropping children off both at the front of the school and to Diamonds Class remain with the 

children at the front of school until the main door is opened and a member of staff is supervising. There have been reports this 

week of children left unsupervised and then behaving in a way that compromises their safety.  As cars are entering the school at 

this time, it is very important that we ensure everyone is safe. Similarly children should not be dropped off from cars prior to a 

member of staff being present to receive them. Thank you for helping to keep all our children safe. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

All Saints 
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